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Changes to Parent and Carer consultations Wednesday 13th March – GARNET CLASS 
 
 
Dear Parents/carers  
 
I am writing to you regarding your parent consultation with Miss Paine tomorrow. Due to 
unforeseen circumstances Miss Paine is unable to attend these meetings. Given the short 
notice, we've decided against cancelling the consultations to ensure you have the opportunity 
to review your child's work and books, discuss any concerns you may have and for us to 
celebrate their achievements. 
 
 Therefore, the consultations will proceed as originally scheduled, with myself and Miss 
Warlow stepping in. Rest assured, Miss Paine has thoroughly briefed us on each child's 
progress through detailed notes and discussions. 
 
We look forward to seeing you tomorrow for your consultation.  However, we understand if 
you prefer to meet with Miss Paine directly, please feel free to arrange a more suitable time 
directly during the final two weeks of term.  
 
Thank you for your cooperation and understanding. 
 
Regards 
 
 
Daniel Webster 
Headteacher 
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